
LEYDEN BOARD OF HEALTH MEETING WEDNESDAY NOVEMBER 18, 2020 5 PM

CONFERENCE CALL DUE TO GOVERNOR’S ORDER SUSPENDING OPEN MEETING LAW DURING THE CORONAVIRUS PANDEMIC.

Attending.     Marcia Miller
                      Beth Kuzdeba 
                      FRCOG Health Agents
Commenced at 5:01 pm.  Details to join were posted 

Minutes from October 13, 2020 were reviewed and approved with motion from Beth and second by Marcia.
Halloween was reviewed. Activities at town offices were conducted according to pandemic standards. Included a drive thru, no one left their cars and everyone was masked. The best that could be done under circumstances. It was greatly appreciated. Karin Parks coordinated the event.
Elections were conducted at town hall on November 3,2020. Same procedures used as those for primary in September. Early voting occurred at town offices with few complaints about masks. Brought to my attention and all poll workers did due diligence. Everyone worked hard to keep things safe.
Flu clinic was conducted in parking lot of town offices on  November 8,2020. I cannot say enough about the incredible organization and work ethic of FRCOG and particularly Lisa White. A big thank you to them. There were about 40 shots given that day.
Randy investigated housing complaints at 838 A Greenfield Rd. The inspection report and notice of violation/order will be filed at town office.
Beaver issue on West Leyden Rd. that is potentially causing road erosion. Environmental police can be notified by road boss,Dave Brooks, and a trapper can go onto FRCOG website to apply for permit. Dave Brooks was notified of this on 11/19/2020.
Spirit fire applied for a food permit.
Six wells in town went dry during the drought this summer/fall
There is a new house at 27 River Rd
DECEMBER MEETING WILL BE DETERMINED
Will continue to meet remotely as COVID is not resolved

Adjourned at 5:40 with motion by Beth and second from Marcia.

Submitted by Elizabeth Kuzdeba.  12/10/2020

